Josie Hobbs

From: Councillor John Frudd <John.Frudd@erewash.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 August 2022 12:31

To: Planning

Subject: ERE/0722/0038

Dear Planning,
| would like object to this planning application please.

My objections are on the grounds of over intensification of urban build in a rural setting. Application
ERE/0722/0038 is for the number of houses to be up to 196. If this is to be added to the already proposed nearby
large development of some 1300 houses, this will constitute the over intensification | speak about, and compromise
the whole nearby area turning it into an unacceptable urban sprawl with little respite in terms of green breaks.

Regards,

Councillor John Frudd,

Erewash Borough Councillor,

Kirk Hallam

And Stanton By Dale Ward.

Tel 07590 453370

Email councillor.john.frudd@erewash.gov.uk.



